
> On Apr 27, 2022, at 3:06 PM,
wrote: 
  > 

> Dear Sir. 
  > A total disappointment to see you newest proposal. Word from  a couple of weeks ago 
was you were rethinking your plan. That gave us high hopes you were going to be a promising good 
neighbour. 

> I just received you newest proposal . The size of that parcel of land should not have more than 10
family homes . 

> This tells us you are not community minded. You are not a good neighbour.
> You or any member of council would NOT move next to this development.
> I personally feel sorry for anyone living next to this property.
> Like I have said a number of times befor if You were to have tore down the school put in a road and

build 8 or 10 homes you would have money in the bank and no headaches 
> by now . And be considered a good neighbour.
> This is the feelings of most of your neighbours.
> We are making our felling known.
> Sincerely
> John Waters
>
> Sent from my iPad 
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